
Drop in clinic – 26th June 
 
Walk-in COVID-19 vaccination appointments are available at The Riviera Centre in Torquay on 
Saturday 26th June from 9am-12pm. 
 
General Practices in Torbay are offering the vaccine to people who: 
 
• Are aged 40 or under and haven’t had their first dose 
• Received their first dose of the Pfizer vaccine on or before 21 April and have yet to have their 
second dose 
 
If you would like to attend, please note: 
 

• Be aware that there are some booked appointments so you may need to wait 

• Queues may form during times of high demand and we ask for you to be patient 

• Check social media for the latest information e.g. if the service needs close early due to 
demand 

• Dress appropriately for the weather and bring a drink with you 

• After 12pm is appointment only; and walk-ins may be turned away 
 


